
Dear parents, 

As you may know the measles protection law has been in force in Germany since March 1st  2020.  

When registering your child at school, proof is required that your child has been vaccinated. 

To register your child at school, please take the valid vaccination certificate or the medical certificate 
from the management of your refugee reception facility with you. 

If your child is not vaccinated, please let the receiving school know. 

 

Many thanks for your understanding in advance. 

Best regards 

Signed Dr Mäkert 

Migration Coordinator 

 


